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Sample Schedule 

We need volunteers for weaving, dyeing, and spinning samples for the newsletter.  Hopefully we will always have a 

weaving, spinning, and dyeing sample for each newsletter. As you can see there are still some holes left in the sign 

up sheet.  If we don't have volunteers, then we won't have samples that month. If you would like to volunteer, 

please let sample chairperson know. 

For weaving, we need two (2) samples (6” x 6” minimum, 8” x 10.5” maximum).  For spinning we need two (2) 

samples which need to be butterflies approximately 4 yards long.  The two (2) dyeing samples may be on fiber or 

handwoven cloth.  So the size of the sample will depend on the media. 

The newsletter editor needs digital photos of the sample for the newsletter. Please save the photos in .jpg format 

and e-mail them to editor@pikespeakweavers.org. If you do not want to take the digital photos yourself, please give 

or send the samples to the newsletter editor to take the photos. Please contact the newsletter editor to make ar-

rangements for the photos. 

Your weaving, spinning, and dyeing descriptions need to be given, mailed, or emailed to the newsletter editor, at 

(editor@pikespeakweavers.org).  The sample chairperson will print the descriptions from the newsletter for the 

sample notebooks in the library.  If you have other information for the sample notebooks, please give it to the 

sample chairperson at a meeting. 

SAMPLE SCHEDULE 2012 

Month       Month Due    Weaving          Spinning          Dyeing 
Feb     Jan       Weldon Walker        Carole Stewart      Ann Vickrey Evans 
Mar    Feb       Carol Wilkinson        Yamuna Weiner 
Apr     Mar      Emily Jones          Peggy Doney        Peggy Doney 
May    Apr                       Chris Race          Judi Arndt 
Jun     May      Sandy HuƩon     

Jan 2012 - Sandy Hutton, Chris Race,  
 Carol Wilkinson 
Feb 2012 - Barb Byerly, Julie Tompkins, Jan Sinn 
Mar 2012 - Kathleen Cook, Emily Jones,  
 Weldon Walker 
Apr 2012 - Susan Bowman, Judy Gearhart,  
 Catie Kiley, Kathleen Orr 
May 2012 - Heather McLaren, Linda Shaffer, 
 Doreen McLaughlin 

Please plan to come early to help set up 
and stay late to assist to clean up after the 

meeting. 

Hospitality 


